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Your account is now My Viasat

Hello,

Starting on June 8th, 2020, your account will be rebranded as
My Viasat. Along with this update, the URL has changed to
my.viasat.com and the previous URL (account.viasat.com) will
be redirected.

In the next several weeks, you will be receiving the following
EasyStart inventory with the updated URL:

The Customer Welcome Guide
The Technician Checklist – updated to Version 6.

Remember to recycle your old inventory when the new EasyStart
inventory arrives. Should you have any questions, please reach

https://eguide.field.viasat.com/tech-bulletins/tech-bulletin-your-account-is-now-my-viasat/
https://eguide.field.viasat.com/tech-bulletins/tech-bulletin-your-account-is-now-my-viasat/
https://my.viasat.com


out to your Retailer or Distributor.


